
 
 

BY E-MAIL 
gpeterson@capstoneinfra.com 

 
 
December 17, 2020 
 
Greg Peterson 
Vice-President 
Capstone Infrastructure Corporation 
155 Wellington Street West, Suite 2930 
Toronto, ON  M5V 3H6 
 
Dear Mr. Peterson:  
 
Re: 2753890 Ontario Inc. and SWNS Wind LP 

Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
OEB File Number EB-2020-0255 
 

On October 28, 2020, 2753890 Ontario Inc. and SWNS Wind LP, collectively filed a 
notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998.  The notice 
of proposal relates to an acquisition of an interest in a distribution system in Ontario by 
the affiliates of a generator. 
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
  
Cc: Sharon Wong   
Sharon.wong@blakes.com 
 


